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[Note from Secretariat: Attachments omitted] 

 
Noting paper by the Secretariat to the Executive Committee on communicating the decision 
of the Executive Committee to host the 38th Conference    
 
 

The hosting evaluation sub-committee on 9 June 2015 recommended that the proposal of the 

Moroccan Commission for the Control of the Protection of Personal Data (CNDP) to host the 38Th 

Conference be accepted and be recommended to the Conference. The Executive Committee 

endorsed the recommendation.  

Soon after all the four applicants were informed by the Chair of the Executive Committee’s 

recommendation. (Copy of letters attached). 

 

Secretariat, Executive Committee 
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